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TO: Honorable James B. Frank, Chair, House Committee on Human Services
 
FROM: John McGeady, Assistant Director     Sarah Keyton, Assistant Director 

Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB2221 by Raymond (Relating to a single Internet portal through which Medicaid

providers may submit and receive information.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would require the Health and Human Services Commission (HHSC) to consolidate certain
electronic or internet portals. HHSC would need to require managed care organizations to allow
providers to use the consolidated portal. It is assumed any costs associated with implementing the
provisions of the bill could be absorbed within the available resources of the commission.

Local Government Impact

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 529 Health and Human Services Commission
LBB Staff: WP, AKi, LR
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